UT-061625 COMMISSION STAFF’S COMMENTS ON QWEST’S REVISED BROADBAND PLAN COMPLIANCE FILING OF NOVEMBER 26, 2007 
Attachment 5


From: Reynolds, Mark (Legal) [mailto:Mark.Reynolds3@qwest.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2007 12:28 PM
To: Reynolds, Deborah (UTC)
Cc: Saunders, Wilford (UTC); Roth, Jing (UTC); Anderl, Lisa; Freeberg, Tom
Subject: RE: AFOR DSL
Correction: The second sentence below should read "The answer is that Confidential Attachement 1a contains percentages based on 12/06 and 06/07 data in contrast to the plan percentages which are based on 8/07 data."


From: Reynolds, Mark (Legal) 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2007 12:20 PM
To: Reynolds, Deborah (UTC)
Cc: 'Saunders, Wilford (UTC)'; 'Roth, Jing (UTC)'; Anderl, Lisa; Freeberg, Tom
Subject: AFOR DSL
Deborah,
You had a question in conjunction with our AFOR DSL Plan regarding why the Deer Park and Belfair wire centers' availability percentages differ slightly between Confidential Attachment 1a and the Plan as filed.  The answer is that Confidential Attachement 1a contains percentages based on 12/06 and 12/07 data in contrast to the plan percentages which are based on 8/07 data.  These ratios can change every month as lines are lost and as outside plant changes.  
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